
Sackler 
Perinatal and 
Infant 
Psychiatry 
Fellowship 
2024-2025

Clinical opportunities include work in outpatient 
Child Psychiatry clinic, Maternal-Infant Psychiatry 
service/Payne Whitney Women’s Program, 
Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) and 
Neurodevelopmental follow up clinic. The Fellow 
will be seeing parent-infant/parent-young child 
psychotherapy cases, perinatal psychiatry cases 
for medication management and psychotherapy, 
consult in the NICU and the Neurodevelopmental 
follow up clinic, and conduct and supervise 
preschool age psychiatric evaluations. Soudabeh 
Givrad, M.D. is the main supervisor for these 
experiences, supplemented by specialized on site 
mentors.

Educational responsibilities and opportunities 
include planning and oversight of weekly Infant 
Psychiatry Seminar and supervision of Child 
Psychiatry fellows for preschool evaluations. The 
Fellow will participate in various teaching 
opportunities related to early childhood 
development and perinatal and infant mental 
health to general psychiatry and child and 
adolescent psychiatry residents, medical 
students, as well as trainees in other fields such 
as Neonatology, Pediatrics, and Obstetrics. The 
Fellow will additionally be involved in learning 
opportunities in perinatal psychiatry. 

Research pertains to a specialized area of 
scholarly inquiry for a research project. 
Opportunities in infant mental health and 
perinatal psychiatry will be available through our 
perinatal and early childhood clinical services and 
under supervision of our reproductive psychiatry 
and child psychiatry faculty. Fellows also have 
opportunities to collaborate with the Center for 
Autism and the Developing Brain. 

How to Apply
• Fellowship begins July 1, 2024 for one year 

with extension up to two years
• Stipend covers 0.5 FTE position that can be 

supplemented by faculty practice in Weill 
Cornell Medicine’s Physician Organization

• Eligible applicants completed residency in 
Psychiatry and Child and Adolescent 
Psychiatry and possess or are eligible for a 
New York State license

• Send CV, letter of interest, and two letters 
of recommendation addressed to Soudabeh 
Givrad, M.D.

Diversity is one of Weill Cornell Medicine’s core values and is essential to achieving 
excellence in patient care, research, and education. We welcome applications from 
candidates who share our commitment to fostering a culture of fairness, equity, 
and belonging. Weill Cornell Medicine is an Equal Employment Opportunity 
Employer, providing equal employment opportunities to all qualified applicants 
without regard to race, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, 
color, age, religion, protected veteran or disability status, or genetic information.




